
NOTICE OF CONSIDERATION OF 2025-26 SCHOOL CALENDAR 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Ogden Community School District will hold a 

hearing upon the proposed academic calendar for the 2025-26 school year.  The hearing will be held in 

the Middle/High School Library at 732 W. Division St, Ogden, IA 50212, on March 10, 2025 at 6:30pm.  

The proposed calendar can be found on the district website, ogdenschools.org/calendar. 


